
Family Update: 03/07/2022


Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center:


As of our latest round of weekly testing has resulted in one, vaccinated staff member testing positive. All 
CDC and Maryland Department of Health Guidelines are being followed.


Assisted Living and Memory Care


As of our latest round of testing, we have no known positive cases in staff or residents. 



